
 

 

 

Dear University of Manchester staff, 
 
 

This Giving Tuesday, Oxfam wants you to know how much we value your amazing support.  In 
the past year, your payroll donations have contributed £11,749.32 to Oxfam’s mission! 
  

To give you an idea of the impact of these donations, with £11,749.32 we could provide: 
 

  
access to clean and safe drinking water from a community water point for 697 people,  

or  
access to bathing cubicles for 896 women, providing a space to practice safe hygiene, especially 

during menstruation, 
or  

93 fully working toilets for communities lacking safe and hygienic toilet facilities,  
or 

access to business training for 100 women, allowing them to learn how to build and manage a 
business,  

or  
access to activism and women’s rights education for 179 young people,  

or   
agricultural training for 79 people  

 
 

 
Thank you so much for all your support! For more information about our work, 

please visit https://www.oxfam.org.uk/ 
 


